
Open Day! 

Manuden Village Community Centre is due to open very 

soon. Bookings are being taken from 1st May 2014 so why 

not have a look at the facilities available? Pelham 

Structures are inviting all Manuden residents to an Open 

Day on Saturday 26th April. More details will follow. 

The Centre’s new Business 

Development and General Manager 

is Chris Bailey. Chris is the person to 

contact if you would like to look 

around the centre prior to making a 

booking. Come and meet Chris on 

26th April. Her email address is: 

info@mvcc.manuden.org.uk  

Chris Hannington has been appointed 

as Caretaker, to make sure the 

Community Centre is secure and well 

looked after on a daily basis. Chris 

lives close to the Centre and brings 

just the right qualifications for the job. 

A new charity is being established which will own the 

Community Centre and all the sports pitches, freehold in 

perpetuity. The Chairman of the Parish Council, the Vicar 

of St. Mary’s Church and the Chair of Governors at our 

Primary School will be ex-officio trustees, along with some 

trustees appointed from the Management Committee. 

A strong Management 

Committee, reporting to 

the trustees, is in place and 

is tasked with ensuring the 

centre is well managed 

and well used. 

The Community Centre 

starts life on a sound 

financial footing but this will only continue to be the case 

if it is well used by the local community.  

It’s YOUR community centre. It’s a wonderful facility for a 

village to have and we want it to be used and enjoyed by 

as many local people as possible. From community 

groups to wedding receptions, sports teams to children’s 

parties, Everyone is welcome! 


